
The Queens Civic Congress
Presents a Special Workshop/Conference

Historic Preservation & Landmarking
Learn how the Landmark Preservation Law protects New York City’s historic 

treasures and can help preserve YOUR neighborhood’s unique legacy. 

Tuesday, February 26, at 7:30 p.m.
The Shops at Atlas Park

80-00 Cooper Avenue, Glendale
[Free parking available in the SOUTH GARAGE near Amish Market]

Hon. Jessica Lappin, Chair, City Council Subcommittee on Landmarking
Simeon Bankoff, Executive Director, Historic Districts Council

Frank E Sanchis III, Sr. VP, Municipal Arts Society
Herb Reynolds, Director, Sunnyside Gardens Preservation Alliance

Kevin Wolfe, architect & preservationist, Douglaston & Little Neck Historical Society

Moderated by James Trent, President, Metropolitan Historic Structures Assoc.

Event Co-Chairs
Patricia Dolan, Executive Vice President,QCC                          Kathy Masi, Vice President-QCC
(Pres., Kew Gardens Hills Civic Association)                          (Pres., Glendale Civic Association)

Doors open at 7:15 p.m.
Limited seating

 to reserve and for parking info call
 718 343-6779 or 718 275-9771 

or e-mail bearak@aol.com

*Refreshments*

The Queens Civic Congress wishes to thank 
Shops at Atlas Park for providing space for this event and 

the Glendale Civic Association for providing refreshments. 
The Queens Civic Foundation provided additional support.

www.queensciviccongress.org


